
This week, we welcomed each other back to school
and reflected on our school value of community.
This links beautifully with our whole-school theme

and our overarching question: “Why is St Minver so
special?”

We reminded ourselves of the important role each
of us plays in our school community, and how we

can support one another to grow and learn. We also
thought about our cognitive load—making sure we

have enough brain space to take in new information
and recall what we already know. As part of this, we

revisited a couple of our key school rules: Ready,
Respectful, and Safe.

01208 862496
hello@stminver.org

St Minver School & Nursery

Autumn 1 Week 1
Head of School Message

St Minver Stars

Contact Information

Diary Dates
9.9.25 Pro 20 Football Club begins
12.9.25 School Clubs can be booked from 6pm
15.9.25 School Clubs begin this week
16.9.25 PTA Meeting 5pm @ school
24.9.25 Year 5 Junior Life Skills @ Bodmin Fire Station
25.9.25 Selected children to attend Book Festival
26.9.25 Non-Uniform Day raising money for The Children’s Cancer Unit Fund,
RCH Charity
29.9.25 Family and Individual photos
Week Beg 6.10.25 Parent/Teacher Meetings
6.10.25 Flu Immunisations
9.10.25 Harvest Breakfast
10.10.25 Wear YELLOW for World Mental Health Day

House Points

Pentire: Roll over

Cowrie Class:
The Whole Class

Daymer Class: 
The Whole Class

Greenaway Class:
Finley & Inigo

Polzeath Class:
Phoebe & Violet

Porthilly Class:
Nell, Mya & Ernie

Rock Class:
Hayleigh, Esme &

Isabelle 

St Enodoc: Roll over

It has been so lovely to welcome the children back into school after the summer holidays! We hope that you have
enjoyed some sunshine and special time together over the past few weeks. It is wonderful to see the children
looking so smart in their school uniforms and ready to dive back into their learning, while also enjoying time
catching up with the adults in school and their friends.
The first half of the autumn term promises to be fun-filled and action-packed, with lots of settling back in to do,
visits out to look forward to, and visitors to welcome into school. As always, the staff have been working
incredibly hard to plan enriching and exciting learning opportunities, and our overarching curriculum question of
“Why is St Minver so special?” is one that, in so many ways, is easy to answer! We are excited to be working both
within our school community and out in our wider local community to explore the history and geography of our
wonderful area. We are so fortunate to be in such an incredible location, and we are very proud of our fabulous
school at the heart of this fabulous community.
Have a lovely weekend, and I look forward to catching up with you all over the coming weeks.
Warm regards,
Mrs Warren

In assembly this week...



Class Letters
Class letters will be sent via email next Friday

(12.9.25). These letters will provide you with class
specific information regarding PE, homework

and the learning that will take place throughout
the half term.

Clubs
Pro 20 will be offering football club at St Minver
School again this term. Details of how to book

have already been sent out via email.

School-run clubs will run for a 6-weekly block
from the week beginning Monday 15  September
and will finish in the week beginning Monday 20
October. Details of the clubs on offer and how to
book will be available on Arbor at 6pm on Friday

10  September.
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A special mention goes to Miss Merson, who is
now heading off to prepare for her exciting new
arrival and maternity leave. We send you lots of
love and best wishes during this precious time,
and we can’t wait to meet your new little family

member soon! 💕

St Minver School - Home
www.stminver.org Friday 24  October 2025th

Monday 3  November 2025rd

Monday 23  February 2026rd

Friday 5  June 2026th

Thursday 23  July 2026rd

St Minver School in action...

More news...

Useful links

Sickness and Absences

Please report your child’s absence before
9am. You can call and leave a message on
option 1 or you can email us at school. If
your child will be off again the following
day, we will require you to notify the school
of their progress. 

Inset Days
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Special Mentions

https://www.stminver.org/web

